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This Week at Giants Neck Beach
December 11, 2023

Upcoming Meetings/Events

There are no official meetings scheduled for this week.

News/Updates

Congratulations to Lisa Doggart and Laurie Corona, who have been

appointed to fill the vacancies on the Board of Governors.

Santa's Helpers want to thank Bonnie and John Henninger for the use of their

water sleigh and saving Christmas when Santa's sleigh sprang a leak. The

Christmas tree is back in the pond.

Don’t miss out on important GNBA information! 

Sign up now for our texting app click here for critical information and our GNBA

Facebook page (click here for ongoing information! 

Website Manager at <website.gnba@gmail.com>
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Neighbors have reported seeing a pair of coyotes in and around the clubhouse

area around 7- 8 pm. Sightings have been on S. Bridebrook, Niles Creek,

Ridgewood, and W. Pattagansett. Please watch small pets!

2024 Meeting Dates have been set! 

The Board of Governors will meet on the first Wednesday of the month at 6:30

pm with the exception of the July meeting, which will be held on Wednesday,

July 10. 

The Annual Meeting will be held on Saturday, June 15 at 9 am at the

Clubhouse. 

Open Association meetings will be held on Saturday, July 20 and Saturday,

August 17 at 9 am at the Clubhouse. 

Grounds and Improvement Survey

The opinion survey regarding proposed ideas for Clubhouse Grounds and

Improvements will be sent by email in January. This is an opinion survey

designed to gauge interest on a variety of ideas. The Board will use the results

of the survey to determine the next steps in gathering updated quotes, plans,

etc. All capital expenditures will be presented to the Association for approval. 

Have a great week.

The GNBA
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